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14th October 2022 
 
Re: Year 13 – Design Engineering Session 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
In order that we can complete the GCE Design Engineering non examined assessment by the exam board 
deadline, we are offering an additional session on Thursday 27th October from 10.00am to 3.00pm. The aim 
of this session is to allow the pupils to work on their portfolio. 
 
We would strongly recommend that your child attend for both their own benefit and to ensure they are 
able to meet the exam board deadlines. If there is a reason your child will be unable to attend, kindly let 
Mr. Hirst know; otherwise, we’ll assume they’ll be there. 
 
Students are asked to bring lunch with them as they will not be permitted to leave school site during the 
day, students will be asked to remain in the DT rooms during this session. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Mr Hirst at ahirst@corbytechnicalschool.org. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr K Fitzpatrick 
Assistant Principal 
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